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June 25, 2010

Dear Lenny,

I'would like to personally thank you for allowing us to use Gallatin County High School last
week for our friend and brother - Scott Peck's funeral. It was the perfect location and helped to
make his funeral very meaningful and something that will not be forgotten.

It is during these hard times that we realize just how important we are to each other. His family
was very touched by the service and appreciates the support that the community has given them

throughout this very sad time.

Sincerely,

Barngle finolo

Barry AleXander



